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Music Centre Concert – Saturday 25th June 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent / Guardian

Please find attached the rehearsal and concert time, as well as the offsite and medical form for our forthcoming concert on Saturday 25th June 2016. A rehearsal will take place at The Forum, Northallerton at 5pm and the concert starts at 7pm. There will be no rehearsal in the morning. Saturday 2nd July will be the last Music Centre. Please could you indicate whether your child intends to come to Music Centre so we can plan music accordingly.

Tickets are available from The Forum on tel:01609 776230. The box office is open 10am – 2pm, Monday to Friday. Tickets are priced at £5 and £3 concessions. There is a £1 booking fee over the telephone. Please could you/your child display a poster in an appropriate place i.e. school, local shop / library etc. once printed and handed out. 

Concert dress is required and we would like to ask that male students in the Intermediate and Senior Ensembles wear a Black Bow Tie. If there is any problem providing this, please contact me on tel:01609 536715 as we will aim to provide one. Please could I reiterate the concert dress of 

Girls:	White blouses, black skirt (of an appropriate length) or trousers, black shoes
Boys:	White shirts, dark trousers, black shoes, Bow tie (Intermediates / Seniors)

We do not intend to allow students off-site between the rehearsal and concert unless you inform us on the attached availability form. Please remember that Northallerton Music Centre is unable to accept responsibility for your child’s safety once they have left The Forum, Northallerton. Students may require a packed tea which can be eaten in the Ancillary Room at the rear of the hall. They need to bring their own water. 

There will be an interval during the concert where The Forum bar will be open.
The Parents Association will be holding a raffle and, as usual, donations of prizes will be gratefully received. These can be handed in on either Saturday Mornings or at the concert.

Please can I take this opportunity to thank you for continuing to support the North Yorkshire Music Service and Northallerton Music Centre.

Yours sincerely,
Su Evans,
Music Centre Manager, Northallerton

Music Centre Concert – Saturday 25th June 2016

	

Name of child: 

Ensemble: 


	

      Yes, my child is available for the concert on the 25th June 2016


      No, my child is not available for the concert on the 25th June 2016



	

      Yes, my child will be attending Music Centre on Sat 2nd July 2016


      No, my child will not be attending Music Centre on Sat 2nd July 2016



	

      I give permission for my child to leave The Forum between the rehearsal and concert. Ensemble Director must be told when leaving and on their return
(Music Centre is unable to accept responsibility for their safety once they have left the performance area)


      I wish my child to remain on site.


	

Signed: 
Parent / Guardian 


Date
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